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Dear Rudy, 
 

 Thank you for a fantastic and fun 

Holiday Party!  We had a great time rocking 

out and dancing up a storm to the upbeat 

and cheerful holiday music you played.  We 

are still so impressed that you were able to 

get people up and on their feet before dinner 

was even served!  Thank you again for your 

great service, music and your positive and 

professional attitude.  Wishing you and your 

family a happy holiday! 

 

All the best, 

Lauren Jung, Andu Panezo, Josh Morden & James Barden 

(Prince George Tenant Services Staff)  






